



Mr. Antonio Arimany Secretary General World Triathlon

Dear Mr. Arimany, It is hoped that this letter finds you well and in high spirit.

I would like to hereby inform you that the Iranian Triathlon Federation, whose office-bearers are as follows, is the sole recognized sports body for this sport in our country:

- Mr. Mahdi Goudarzi, NF President
- Mr. Mohsen Hamidi, NF Secretary General

In view of the above, it would be highly appreciated if you could kindly provide them with any assistance they might need to accomplish their objectives.

Wishing you all the best and thanks for your cooperation,

Sincerely yours,

Seyed Manaf Hashemi Secretary General